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Please support packages 101 and 105 in HB 5422  Please do not cut funding
for: A) groundwater studies, B) observation wells, and C) gauging stations.
Programs that  benefit all Oregonians, as opposed to private interests, should
not be at the top of the cut list!

Thank you.

John Brinkley
Eugene OR
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